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• 9th Grade 107  
• 10th Grade 103  
• 11th Grade  110  
• 12th Grade   86  
• Totals  406 

 
The November First National Bank Senior-of-the-Month is Natalie Kirkbride. 
 
The November WMKR Radio Students-of-the-Month are:  Emma Dorn (9), Chloe Hendrickson 
(10), Josie Pauley (11), Wyatt Henschen (12). 
 
The following athletes were named to the SCC All-Conference Soccer team:  Eli Waterman (1st 
Team), Jace Christer (2nd), Matt LeDuc (3rd).  They finished 7th in conference standings. 
 
The following athletes were named to the SCC All-Conference Volleyball team:  Shayna 
Stremming (1st Team), Brenna Dameris (2nd), Shania Schoonover (2nd), Aubrey Funneman (3rd). 
We finished with a perfect 9-0 record in the conference – 1st Place!  The volleyball team also 
won the regional, and just missed advancing to the sectional final.  
 
The following athletes were named to the SCC All-Conference Football team:  1st Team – Jacob 
Beeson, Kade Herbord, Daniel Duduit, Ian Harbert, Cody Klein; 2nd Team – Wyatt Henschen, 
Cody Klein, Jack Clark, Cody Klein; 3rd Team – Connor Voudrie, Jack Clark, Jared Beyers, Jack 
Armstrong, Sam Nollman, Bryce Edmiston. 
 
The annual girls’ basketball Turkey Tournament will take place November 17-18 and 24-25. 

 
 The varsity boys’ basketball team starts its season at home vs. Central A & M on November 28th. 
 
The girls’ bowling team rolls into another season on November 28th as they travel to Vandalia 
for their first match of the season.  
 
The high school, junior high and Lincoln School bands, as well as the high school choir will be 
performing their annual Holiday Concert on December 8th in the HS gymnasium. 
 
We had a nice Wall of Fame Ceremony on October 22. Both recipients were in attendance to 
receive their plaque. 
 
The staff at PHS had a great time dressing like “Minions” for Halloween.  Check out their 
leaders in the photo below…. 
 
The Art Club has been involved in community activities such as:  face painting at the Home 
Varsity Football Games, and face painting at Lincoln Elementary School PBIS Halloween party.  
High School Crafts classes assisted the Quarterback Club by designing, painting, and creating 
signs for the homecoming and playoff football games.  These were displayed on the inside as 
well as outside of the fence around the Football stadium.   



The Art Club is participating once again in the annual Festival of Trees in Springfield.  The 
theme this year is “Skates, Sleds and Snow.” This annual event takes place in the Orr Building at 
the State Fairgrounds November 18-26. 
 

      
 
 
 
 

Wall of Fame Inductees:  Dr. Larry Fehrenbacher & Dr. Michael Budds 
 

              
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

Volleyball Regional Champs!   
 
 
 
 

 
 

PHS Minions and their fearless leaders! 
 
 
 

HAPPY THANKSGIVING!!! 
 

 


